
NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS!! MONDAY 23RD NOV 

 

                    COVID 19 RESTRICTIONS   

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT DUE TO GOVERNMENT 

GUIDELINES OUR WARRENPOINT  OFFICE WILL BE 

CLOSED FROM:- 

FRIDAY 27TH NOV  FOR TWO WEEKS  

 RE-OPENING FRIDAY 11TH DEC 9AM  

 

ALL IRISH LOTTO / EUROMILLIONS /DAILY MILLIONS  

BETS MAY BE DONE IN ADVANCE, PLEASE SPECIFY 

DATES DRAWS REQUIRED . 

 

KEEP SAFE AND STAY WELL. 

 

HUGHES BOOKMAKERS. 

 

 


